
                Board of Health Minutes 
                                    July 5, 2011 
 
The meeting opened at 7:00 P.M. with Ms. Amodei and Mr. Parkin present.   Mr. Moeller was absent. 
 
All bills and time sheets submitted were approved for payment. 
 
The minutes of the meeting of June 21st were approved as written. 
 
197 Pond Street 
 
The Board approved a walk through by Bridgett Braley in this home to determine how many rooms 
exist.   They also authorized Ms. Braley to sign the building permit application if there are less than 10 
existing rooms.  The septic system is only approved for 4 bedrooms and Title 5 would rate the home as a 
5 bedroom home if there were 10 rooms.  
 
Groton Recycling Center 
 
The Board signed a Memorandum of Understanding with the Town of Groton allowing Dunstable to take 
their recycling to their recycling center. 
 
Transfer Station 
 
Board will make a decision when there is a full Board present on whether to change trash haulers due to 
a lower price submitted by G.W. Shaw’s and Sons. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:00 P.M.  


